
 

 

Delay Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposals (RFP) Number 4642 for the Mississippi 
Department of Education (MDE) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: March 20, 2025 

Subject:  Project Delay 

Contact Name: Solicitations Team 

Contact E-mail Address: RFP@its.ms.gov 

The Questions and Clarifications Memorandum for RFP Number 4642 is still being finalized and 
is not ready to be published at this time.   The Memorandum will be published as soon as possible.  
 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 48220 
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